
#1600 Scholarship! 

 

     The N.J. Former Troopers Heritage Foundation is proud to announce 
the establishment of the Captain Peter E. & Eleanor J. Baker, #1600 
Memorial Scholarship, by their children: Patty (Wolfe), James, 
Kathleen (MacDowell), Connie, and Meg (Chambers).  In recognition 
of Captain Baker’s badge number, this annual $1,600 scholarship will 
join and be awarded via the Former Troopers Association Scholarship 
Program, beginning in 2021!  We sincerely appreciate this wonderful 
gesture by the Baker’s children, and also acknowledge their 
establishment of another Memorial Scholarship in Wallenpaupack 
Lakes Estates, Lake Ariel, Pennsylvania, where Peter and Eleanor were 
extremely active in their community.   
 


